### 

Address Service Requested



## December 2005 Ver Requests

- - Pray for resources to fulfill the vision God is giving us for next year.
  - Pray for us as we take-on staff and volunteers.
  - Pray that God would give us wisdom as this ministry expands.
  - Pray for insights and inspiration as we write ministry curriculum.
  - ☐ Pray for us as we travel home to Oregon for Christmas.

Thank You for your support & prayers for this ministry.
We are in this together.

To donate to this ministry, make checks out to "ProVision Ministries" and mail to: ProVision, PO Box 635, Scappoose, OR, 97056. For more information on the projects mentioned in this newsletter, upcoming trips, or ways you can get involved, visit our web site or contact us. www.pro-vismex.com kristi@pro-vismex.com 503-334-5108



# End of Year



## rapping Up our First Year

Wow... what a fantastic month and year! The whole house & office has a roof, our home is much closer to moving into, and a variety of ministries abound!

The month started with Mike and Vickie Kangas here for a visit and to take the motor home to the border for visa renewal. It was great having them here!

Gardnerville,

Scappoose,

OR joined

them. Do

you have

any idea how

NV and

Then, teams from nities are pouring in and we need more resources to reap this fruitful harvest! Please consider a special gift this Christmas season to expand this

it feels to have a group of people travel thousands of miles with a main purpose of blessing you? It feels great! Thanks to the teams, we now have a roof over our office and our home is much closer to moving into! Additionally, and most important, several towns and churches were blessed with the Gospel. The town we visited the last night of the team's stay was La Reforma. We were



the first to share the Gospel there and we had a great response to an alter call! Since then a local church has gone back to have more meetings. (See pastor highlight below) Several members of the team spent the week printing and assembling Sunday School curriculum and other literature (all of which is already gone already- praise God) Thank you so much for all your support!

#### Giving of Heart & Materials

A real need here is ministry materials that the Mexicans can afford. We can produce materials cheaply but everything we have found is copyrighted so we are writing our own. Our first was a VBS program we wrote this past luly based on a submarine which has

been used over and over. Our second is a 13 week program based on Jesus' parables in Mathew with a detective theme. Each kid gets a complete book of Mathew, detective badge, weekly worksheets, decoder and a folder to hold it all. We are getting

...growing faster than dreamed! reports back that kids are

reading thru the book of Mathew according to the weekly assignments. So far we have produced over 750 sets and they have all been given away! We are looking at another big run just to keep up with requests! (All without much advertising!) This December, we are giving out a 4-week Christmas curriculum including teacher book, coloring pages, poster pack, and nativity scene craft. This is growing much faster than we dreamed it would, or can seem to keep up with. We are getting people who ride a bus for more than two hours to attend our monthly training. This past month we brought our training to a neighboring city "Alamos" where four churches gathered. Three other cities have requested training. We are anxiously awaiting God's solution!

German and Maribel are starting a new independent church in Huatabampo. They have 30 people, land for a church and a regular outreach to another town. Please pray for this new ministry.





We finally have an indoor office!

> Teacher training in Alamos \_\_\_\_

